September 1, 2010 WSHC — D4 meeting

A special Thank you to the Wiemans for hosting the barn tour meeting —and Thanks to Mike W with
Cleary Buildings for arranging the tour.

The meeting was called to order at 7:50 by Vice President Tracy Porter

The secretary report was approved with corrections motion by Shirley m second by Floyd F

Old Business-

Anyone interested, Bill Porter will be filming a segment of his show in Wisconsin and is looking for riders
to join him.

The Non motorized Trail committee is new this year, and will be working with the DNR on trails.

New Business —

Michigan is hosting the State Horse Councils meeting. Shirley moved Ken seconded to have D4 pay for
Mike K and Diane P to attend. The 2011 conference will be hosted in Wisconsin, contact Karen K if you
want to be involved.

We talked briefly about the feasibility of working with the area states to develop a passport system,
similar to the SE corner of the country.

The Unwanted Horse Coalition is offering money to host a gelding clinic. Kricket will gather info for the
next meeting.

Floyd F moved to Adjourn Connie H second

Next meeting Dec 1 at Culvers Newville — We will have a speaker from the BLM and have our Christmas
party.

At the meeting — Tracy Porter, Shirley May, Floyd Finney, Diane Papcke, Ken Carpenter, Mike Kroll,
Connie Hegerfeld, Kricket Jewett



